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Dates for your 
Diary 

Please check the calendar 
on the school website for 
future events 
 
 
SATs Booster Classes for 
year 6 
Monday’s 3:30-4:30 for the 
next 4 weeks 
 
Liverpool Residential 
Parents Meeting 
Thursday 25th April at 6pm 
via Zoom 
 
Coffee Morning at Church 
House 
Saturday 11th May 
 
KS2 SATS week 
13th to 17th May 
 
Yr 6 Liverpool Residential 
Tues 21st May to Fri 24th 
May 
 
Yr 4/5 Netherside 
Residential 
Wed 12th June to Fri 14th 
June 
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Headteacher's Message 
Our coffee morning at Church House, Grassington is approaching. We will be hosting this on Saturday 

11th May. 
If you have any tombola prizes which you could donate, they would be greatly received.  

Thank you  

The Thackary Museum  
We had the most wonderfully immersive 
day of learning at the Thackray Medical 

Museum this week. The children stepped 
off the bus and were greeted by Florence 

Nightingale who led us back in time to 
Scutari Hospital, 1854. The class were 
captivated by her stories and tried their 

hand at some of the jobs that nurses and 
porters had to do - it was very impressive!  
After lunch we were able to explore the rest 

of the galleries the museum had to offer: 
disease street, public health, disease 

detectives to name just a few!  
From start to finish the behaviour and 
enthusiasm of all the Seedlings were 
outstanding. We were very proud!  
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1945 in Oak Class 
 

On Wednesday, we welcomed a group of WWII evacuees into Oak Class and turned the clock 
back to the 17th April 1945.  The children arrived to the sounds of the Andrew’s Sisters 

serenading them and spent some time reading authentic newspaper articles from the time. 
  

After learning a little bit about the battle of 
Britain and watching some British Pathe 
footage of VE day celebrations in London; 
we moved on to our WWII food tasting.  
The children were fantastic trying almost 
everything we put in front of them—who 
could have guessed that Spam and liver 
would be so popular! 

We finished the day by 
watching the film, ‘Goodnight 
Mister Tom,’ which we have 

been studying in English. 
The children were all com-

pletely engrossed and got a 
real feel for how hard it must 
have been.  As always, their 
maturity and sensitivity when 
dealing with difficult subjects 

made me proud.   
Well done Oaks. 



This week our overall attendance: 97.9% 

Week Acorns Seedlings Saplings Oaks Whole School 

Week One 
 

100% 100% 98.21% 100% 99.6% 

Week Two 
 

97.3% 97.4% 99.3% 97.5% 97.9% 

Week Three 
 

     

Week Four 
 

     

Week Five 
 

     

School Council’s Cake Sale 
I am sure you all remember the fantastic cake stall which was run by our school council before Easter. They 
did amazing! Of course we must thank you wonderful parents who made the cakes and then bought them 

back from us at a highly inflated price.  
 

The school council raised an impressive £147.65 and have voted to spend it on playground equipment. 

Outside of School 
Celebrations 

Our children are extremely talented. Here 
are two of our fantastic pupils - sisters, 

who after entering their  first gymnastics 
competition both achieved first place! 

Wow!  
Well done girls, we are very proud of 

you.  


